
PITTS WOOD UPDATE 

QUINTON WARD FORM MEETING – TUES 17TH JANUARY 2023 

We have now received the form with the necessary signatures from the Trust CEO and the Council. 

All we need now is conformation from Dept of Education. Preet Gill, our MP is trying to contact 

them. 

 We have sent the form on to Severn Trent and hope we still have the grant so the Wildlife Trust 

should soon be able to start the work. 

Once the work is completed all the schools in our area should be able to benefit from the wood and 

we will go ahead to try and get funding for a better shelter away from the damp area. 

 

CLARE – Friends of Pitts Wood 

 

 


